
 
Nursery Weekly Letter 

 

Week beginning:4th March  2019 

 

Our topic is: PEOPLE WHO HELP US 
 

This week we will be: 

 Having a visit from the police 

 Learning about how the police help us 

 Painting pictures of police men and women 

 Using dice in our maths activities 

 Following our golden rules 

 Changing/choosing a library book on Friday 

 

 

Sound and number of the week –        
 

 

REMINDERS: 

 Parent Consultations are this week – please check your 

appointment slips for your time  

 A polite reminder that all children’s bottles should only 

contain water 

 Please ensure all belongings are named clearly 

 Please can we ask that children do NOT bring toys into 

school 

 Please make sure you tell a member of the FS team if 

someone else is picking up your child – we cannot let 

another adult pick up your child without consent-Thank 

you 

 

Any questions/queries please pop in to see us – if it is at the 

end of the day please be patient and wait until all children have 

left. 

Thank you  

Mrs Luck, Mrs Thornton & Mrs Holliday 


